TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON
233 Atlantic Avenue
NORTH HAMPTON, NH 03862

Water Commission

Henry Fuller, Co- Chair
Bob Landman, Co-Chair
Tim Harned, Secretary
Richard Bettcher

Jim Maggiore, Select Board Ex-officio

January 23, 2017

Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Aquarion Water Company of NH — PUC Docket # DW 16-828

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find original and six copies of the Town of North Hampton Water Commission’s Comments and
Written Request for a Hearing per Summary of Order Nisi No. 25,977 dated January 13, 2017 for filing in the

above referenced matter.

Copies of this letter and the Commission’s Comments and Written Request for a Hearing have been provided to
the PUC pursuant to its rules as well as to the Service List for this docket via e-mail.

Respectfully submitted,

Bob Landman
Co-Chair
North Hampton Water Commission

Cc: Service List via e-mail
North Hampton Select Board



